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mittee is exemplified in the diploma received for faith­
ful work from the Cleveland Convention of 1894. 
Several missionary meetings were held during the 
year, and the Missionary Committee provided inter­
esting papers on mission topics, and succeeded in 
making each meeting instructive as well as enjoyable 
to all who attended. The members of the Visiting 
Committee have been very active in visiting sick 
members during the year, providing (when possible) 
each one with flowers, and giving a cheering and 
comforting word wherever they went.

A deputation from the Managers of our Church 
met with us in one of our meetings in 1894, for the 
purpose of laying before us a scheme, viz.: That we 
raise the sum of $100 for furnishing the Bible Class 

We heartily acquiesced in the proposal, and at 
once made arrangements for raising same. We are 
sorry that this report will not show a receipt of the 
amount in full ; but at present we have on hand $25, 
and hope in the near future to have the balance.

Une of the many motions passed by the Society 
during the year 1894 was to organize a “ Bureau of 
Information.” A Committee was formed for said pur­
pose, but as yet completions towards this scheme have 
not been made. Our idea of this department was to 
have an office in the vestibule of the church, at which 
place names of strangers and sick members might be 
recorded, the same to be handed to the Elders.
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We would like to make special mention of an infer­
tile evening of Dec. 31st, 1894.esting meeting held on 

As it was our last meeting together, we arranged to 
have all the members present who were in the city,
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